
 
 

 
Parents as Partners 

 
Your interest in your children’s education will be to their great advantage. To 
enable you to do this we: 
 
 Invite you to parents evenings to discuss progress  
 Hold open days  
 Hold curriculum evenings 
 Celebrate special occasions 
 Welcome parents into school that would like to help on a regular basis 
 Run a sensory group 
 Send home regular newsletters (whole school and class letters) 
 Hold family celebrations 

 
Reporting to Parents 
A written report, on individual pupil’s progress, will be sent to parents on an annual 
basis. This report includes progress on all core and foundation subjects and an 
overview of performance. Parents are invited to discuss the report with the child’s 
teacher.  
 
Additionally, all the children at the end of Key Stage Two (Year 6) undertake the 
National Tests as defined by Central Government. Parents are given a written 
report containing their child’s results. 
 
Pastoral Care 
The day-to-day welfare of the children is undertaken by the class teacher in 
conjunction with parents. Ongoing concerns are referred to the Head Teacher. If 
there are any medical, social or emotional problems you wish to discuss with 
School please do not hesitate to contact either the class teacher or Head Teacher.  
 
Family events 
Throughout the year you will be invited to join the school for celebrations and 
informal productions.   
 
Complaints Procedure 
Parents who do not believe that the curriculum is being delivered properly should, 
in the first instance, contact the Head Teacher. More formal procedures can be 
invoked by contacting the Chair of Governors if informal discussions do not resolve 
the matter. 
 


